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Message from the Chief Editor 

 

Dear colleagues, 

The field of online education is reaching new horizons.  
More and more universities and other educational institutions are 
adopting online education or integrating technology in their 
processes.  
That is why it is imperative to share what has worked and what has 
not in technology and education so that the learning curve is 
shorter for those new to the field. 
Some of the most relevant topics covered in this issue of our 

Journal are the integration of information systems in education, best practices in 
implementing an online learning strategy in higher learning institutions, among others. 
I want to reiterate my deepest admiration for those who are daring to discover new ways of 
bringing educational opportunities to those who did not have access to high quality education 
in the past. 
HETS is confident that the new global exposure through EBSCO databases will provide to 
the journal would be an excellent opportunity to share our knowledge focused on Hispanic 
and the integration of new technologies in Education. In addition, we are certain that our 
articles will be an asset to researchers using their research database system. 

 
Respectfully yours, 
Dr. Ivonne Chirino-Klevans 

 


